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I am not in agreement with the re-zoning proposal as I have many concerns with
changing from commercial to (as you refer to as medium density) residential.
Many issues that were presented the last time a residential proposal have not
been addressed including no visitor parking, driveway intersecting with ( Dausett
Dr) ,  lack of transparency with type of building structures placement, etc. 

Jackie LeDrew


